
 

 

 

BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 

NEWTOWN, CONNECTICUT 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Borough of Newtown Audited Financial Statement for the Year 

Ended June 30, 2022, has been completed and was accepted by the Borough of Newtown Board of 

Burgesses at their meeting on December 13, 2022.  The report is available for public inspection upon 

reasonable request at the office of the Borough of Newtown by contacting the Borough Clerk at 203-426-

4282 or at the Town Clerk’s Office, 3 Primrose Lane, Newtown, Connecticut. 

 

 

 

 

Ann Scaia 

       Borough Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note:  Please publish in The Newtown Bee on Friday, December 16, 2022 

 

 

Please send certificate of publication to:  Borough of Newtown 

      P.O. Box 164 

      Newtown, CT  06470 

 


